
Dear [Assistant's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I want to take a moment to express my heartfelt gratitude for 

all the hard work and dedication you put into assisting us during our stay at the holiday home. 

Your attention to detail and warm hospitality made our experience truly unforgettable. From the 

moment we arrived until our departure, you went above and beyond to ensure everything was 

perfect. 

Thank you once again for your kindness and support. We look forward to returning in the future 

and hope to see you again! 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 


